
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Welcome back after the Easter holidays. It has been lovely to welcome back the children into school 
again and we have been lucky enough to have beautiful sunshine throughout the week. Children have 
returned well as we start our final term before the summer break, in what has been another strange 
year. We do feel however, that there are some small steps being taken to return to some sort of 
normality. 
 
Class Photos 
These have been pencilled in for Monday 24th May, at the moment. They will take place, wherever 
possible, outside. The date will be confirmed, as we get closer.  
 
Clubs will hopefully be up and running in the very near future. Little Movers is already under way with 
Year 2 and there was, by all accounts, a fantastic session last week. 
 
A limited set of diary dates will be published in the near future. 
 
 
We have been made aware today by Northumberland County Council that there is an amendment to 
their planning application, which was submitted about building on the land next to the school car park. 
We are now in discussions with a variety of teams from the Local Authority about potential alterations 
we need in order to safeguard our full school community against a possible increase in traffic through 
our existing car park. I will keep you updated, once we know more. The new date for consultation is the 
6th May. Follow the link below to view the application.  
 
https://publicaccess.northumberland.gov.uk/online-applications/search.do?action=simple 
 
Typing in a search word of ‘Pegswood’ should bring the planning application up. 
 
Diary Dates 
 
Monday 3rd May May Day holiday – school closed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Issue 18 Friday 16th April 

http://www.pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk/website 

https://publicaccess.northumberland.gov.uk/online-applications/search.do?action=simple

